
                                                                CCCA Newsletter  

 

Membership Dues    Regular is 100.00 ( No more 

Premium Membership)  125.00 Associate Membership . 

Dues are due for the Month you joined CCCA. 

 

Ship Store will be taken over by Mike Sigsworth . Joe Zemlin  and Mike 

are working on Turnover and Mike will be added to Pay Pal and issued a 

Log for Postage. A Inventory of Items , Signs/Banners . Mike will send 

on a Memo to the President along with a copy to Treasure 

documenting Date and inventory .  

The New CCCA patches are in $ 9  each or two for $15 . 

CCCA Lapel Pins are in . $ 10 each . 

 

“Go Fund Me “ , In the Immediate future , We will not be donating 

monies because of Tax liability issuses . We can collect monies but not 

pay monies . Tom Folkesson will write a short piece for newsletter as to 

why . 

 

                                  501C3 

Tom has about 4 Items to complete . The Board will be assisting Tom 

with these Items , then it will be in the Attorney’s hands , There will be 

a Meeting in Tom’s Office approx 1730 . 2330 Shelter Island , Nov 19th   

, 2015 . Dave and Phil to attend , Others are welcome to complete 

501C3 Tasks . 



Next Board Meeting  is on Sunday  6 Dec 2015 at 1030 . At Dave Wylie,s  

Office 3033 5th Ave , 4th floor , San Diego . Dave Wylie has called  

regarding Thanksgiving and Christmas Gifts cards for shipmates in need 

at the Boat Teams ,School House and NAVSCIOTS . Dave will be issuing 

a Holiday Letter , Cards will be $ 100 Commissary Card  per Boat Guy , 

Two per SBT’s and School House and One per NAVSCIOTS for each 

Holiday . We want to have a Positive impact on the Commands during 

the Holiday Season . 

 

                                          Security 

Tom Lyons is drafting a privacy act statement . Tom is Thanking every 

one for donations to his son Josh lyons , Josh is gaining some mobility 

and is improving. 

 

                                       Historian 

Jim Gray has had an article published by WARCOM in ETHOS as well 

SOCCOM in Tip Of The Spear . He also is working on an article on Boat 

Guys Operations Desert Storm (1991)  and will be seeking assistance 

from Veterans . 

 

 

Comments from the Board are welcome to add to the News Letters .  

 

V/R Jim Thomas 


